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LD 537 is a critical step in ensuring the safety and well-being of Maine’s youth. 
Publicly sharing a minor’s personal information with the intent to harass or intimidate
is not free speech—it’s a dangerous act that puts children at risk. No child should be 
subjected to this kind of targeted exposure. This bill upholds our shared values of 
respect, privacy, and accountability. It’s time to take a stand and make it clear: 
doxxing minors has no place in Maine.


